


  
 
  Let me particularly laud the progress that the Medical Center 
made under your leadership towards a new strategic plan.  While the final 
version of this plan will await the participation of  the new Senior Vice 
President, you have provided the framework for a new and exciting era at 
the URMC.  During the months before the new Senior Vice President is in 
place, I look forward to further progress on the plan.  It will be important for 
the text to be revised and integrated with the URMC’s views on budget and 
priorities. 
 
  I want to recognize how thoughtfully you have worked with me 
to achieve a smooth transition that will work to the benefit of the University 
and its Medical Center.  You are a great leader in medical administration and 
a good man.  Throughout our recent conversations you have always worked 
to achieve the most effective University of Rochester Medical Center.  I look 
forward to working with you.  I have come to appreciate your counsel in our 
first six months working together and know how much I will enjoy working 
with you in the years to come. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 

 
 
     Joel Seligman   




